The Macon County Economic Development Board of Directors has accepted the resignation
of Executive Director Sue Goulder.

After ten years of service, Goulder is leaving MCED to pursue new opportunities aligned
with her current aspirations. As a board, we are thankful for her diligent, hard work and
especially her evident love for this community. Goulder said of her time as Director, "It has
been a wonderful experience and | have learned so much. | wish nothing but the best for
the future of the organization and Macon County."

The Macon County Economic Development Board has begun evaluating the Director's roles
and responsibilities as we strive to place the county in the best place for future growth and
development. This evaluation is being done to better align the job position with the new
mission and strategic plan of the MCED. When complete, the board will post the Executive
Director job opening and description.

To help maintain communication, organization, and progress in our office, Sharon Scott, the
Executive Director of the Macon Area Chamber of Commerce, will serve as the interim point
of contact for Macon County Economic Development. Sharon will work alongside current
administrative staff to connect area resources, businesses, and citizens during the search
for and Executive Director.




